

20 September 2021



Thank you for your email of 7 September 2021 to the Carterton District Council requesting the following information:

"Could you please advise how many dogs were impounded in May, June, July and August of this year.

Could you also identify

- 1 how many of these dogs were registered
- 2 what fines were issued to the non registered dog owners and what was recovered
- 3 how many dogs were euthanised."

Your request has been considered under the Local Government Official Information and Meeting Act 1987 (the Act).

My response to your request is answered in the table below:

Year 2021	TOTAL DOGS	dogs registered	Impounded dogs not registered	Non- registered dog fined	Non- registered dog recovered	dogs registered	Impounded dogs non- registered euthanised
May	7	4	3	0	0	0	0
June	4	1	3	0	0	0	0
July	5	3	2	0	0	0	2
August	1	1	0	0	0	0	0

Thank you again for your email You have the right to ask an Ombudsman to review this decision. You can do this by writing to info@ombudsman.parliament.nz or Office of the Ombudsman, PO Box 10152, Wellington 6143.

Yours sincerely

Geoff Hamilton
Chief Executive

Carterton District Council

